Jenny Metz

From: Thomas Francis-Siburg <thomas@owentrepanier.com>

Sent: Monday, April 17,2023 1:29 PM

To: Katie P. Halloran; Keri O'Brien; Jenny Metz

Cc: Scarlet Hammons; Donna Phillips; Owen Trepanier; David Pouliot; Oksana Pouliot
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 1905 Staples Postponement - 4/20 PB Agenda

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Ms. Halloran, Ms. O’Brien, and Ms. Metz,

Based on the new information introduced by the latest staff reports, we need to request an additional postponement of
Planning Board agenda items nos. 3 & 4 for 1905 Staples Avenue to the May 18, 2023, Planning Board hearing.

Sincerely,
Thomas

Thomas Francis-Siburg, aicp
Planning Manager

Trepanier & Associates, Inc.

Land Planners & Development Consultants
1421 First Street

Key West, FL 33040-3648

Ph. 305-293-8983 / Fx. 305-293-8748
www.owentrepanier.com

Click here to join our Team!




